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Dear First Presbyterian Church Family, 

If you did not have a chance to see this article from the Hastings Tribune, December 21, I want to share it
with you now. This article, so well written by Andy Raun, clearly articulates to me what it means to be a
Presbyterian. 

In a conversation I had with Andy thanking him for this article, Andy said to me, “Presbyterians are good
with their words”. Andy is right, we Presbyterians are good with our words as evidenced by the prayers in
our Advent Devotional Guide. But even more importantly, Presbyterians are great at putting their words
into action. This year’s Reverse Advent is a clear representation and a tangible display of just that. “A
Work of Hope” not only gave us devotionals and prayers to fill our own hearts, but it also gave us an
opportunity to put our HOPE into action by gathering items with the intention of bringing HOPE into the
lives of others in our community.

The outpouring of love is clearly evident when you glance into the Parlor and see the tables overflowing
with donations. From the very first day the advent devotional came out, our front doors have been
revolving with members bringing in items day after day after day. Your actions give me, our church staff,
and the community of Hastings HOPE that there is good in the world and that we are faithfully following
our call to tangibly share the love of Christ with our neighbors and our strangers. 

From the bottom of my heart I want to thank you for your participation in the work of hope that we do at
First Presbyterian Church of Hastings. We will end 2021 on a high note and start 2022 overflowing with
faith, hope and love.

Your Servant in Christ,
Pastor Greg













Thank you for the
beautiful

poinsettia and
card you brought

to me, it is
absolutely
beautiful!

-Eleanor Jorgenson

Thank you, Ginny Locke,
Alice Throckmorton and

Lynne Friedewald 
for coming in every  Tuesday

to help put together the  
 bulletin and 

Home Page mailings.  
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